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AN EASTER MESSAGE FROM CLLR TONY CROUCH, TOWN MAYOR 
 
Dear Resident 
 
I felt I must write to you personally at this very difficult time.  As we go 
into the Easter weekend I am aware many of you will be separated from 
your loved ones. 
 
As the Coronavirus continues to spread across the country we are now 
living in extraordinary times.  I appreciate how difficult it is for many of 
you at the moment and my thoughts, and those of all the Councillors and 
staff, are with you. 
 
The clear message is we must all stay at home in a national effort to 
contain this virus and to protect the wonderful and selfless NHS workers 
and emergency responders.  With the onset of sunny Spring weather 
this is even harder but please ensure you follow these rules over the 
bank holiday weekend. 
 
The Town Council continues to operate and provide services as much as 
is possible within the government guidance and current restrictions. 
Several of our Councillors are available to help those who need 
assistance with shopping and collecting medicine, please contact us if 
you need us. 
 
Our website and noticeboards contain useful contact details and 
pandemic advice which is updated regularly. 
 
I wish you all a Peaceful Easter 
 
Tony Crouch 
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